Sarah Porter

From: Sarah Porter

Sent: Friday, December 6, 2019 3:03 PM

To: Genevieve Reynolds
Cc: Richard Rheaume

Subject: RE: John Vertente Blvd. - Memo and Plans

Rich,

Please provide the written documentation from Dr. Larson and Dr. Golet that states that clearcutting to the edge of a BVW is better for wildlife than leaving an undisturbed 25' canopy between the edge of the BVW and the edge of the shrub/herbaceous zone/meadow zone.



From: Genevieve Reynolds <greynolds@primeengineering.org>

Sent: Friday, December 6, 2019 2:38 PM

To: Sarah Porter <SARAHP@newbedford-ma.gov>
Cc: Richard Rheaume <rich@primeengineering.org>
Subject: John Vertente Blvd. - Memo and Plans

Hello Sarah:

Attached are a memo and plans from Rich regarding John Vertente Blvd.

Thanks, Genny

Genevieve Reynolds

Office Manager at Prime Engineering, Inc.

350 Bedford St, PO Box 1088, Lakeville, MA 02347

Office: 1-508-947-0050 x123 Direct: 1-774-213-0623